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Gladstone House Surgery
IMPORTANT NOTICE
[bookmark: _Hlk131665056]With effect from Monday 13th January 2025, McKenzie Group Practice and Gladstone House Surgery will be offering cross-site appointments meaning patients will be able to access appointments at the following locations:
· McKenzie House, 17 Kendal Road, Hartlepool, TS25 1QU

· Throston Medical Centre, 82 Wiltshire Way, Hartlepool, TS26 0XT

· Victoria Medical Centre, The Health Centre, Victoria Road, Hartlepool, TS26 8DF

· Wynyard Road Medical Centre, Wynyard Road, Hartlepool, TS25 3DQ

· Hartfields Medical Centre, Hartfields Extra Care Village, Hartlepool, TS26 0US

· Gladstone House Surgery, The Health Centre, Victoria Road, Hartlepool, TS26 8DF
There will be no changes to practice opening hours, staff, or services, but patients will have access to more clinicians and more choice of where they want to be seen. 
If you would like any further information, please visit our practice websites:
www.mckenziegrouppractice.co.uk	www.wynyardandhartfields.co.uk	https://www.gladstonehousesurgery.co.uk/ 
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